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It is with great enthusiasm that we shared the Coffee with Pastor's gathering in District 1 of Brazil. This 

gathering began in August 2023 and has already reached the 12th Coffee break with Christian Pastors at 

the Central Headquarters. 

 

The gathering was truly inspiring and full of significant moments and its objective is to create 

partnerships and friendships with Christian leaders and their congregations, to strengthen relationships 

with Pastors from other denominations. 

 

We were honored to receive 32 pastors representing different churches and denominations of the region. 

The diversity of perspectives and experiences immensely enriched our expectations. At this meeting we 

reflected on the importance of working together towards common causes, recognizing that our unity 

strengthens our ability to positively impact society. 

 

The coffee with pastors creates the opportunities to introduce them to the content of the Divine Principle 

through special workshops for Pastors, thus taking them to know the True Parents of Heaven, Earth, and 

all Humankind. 

 

At the end of the event, the True Mother autobiography was distributed and presented to each person. 

 

The number of pastors wanting to participate in our event is increasing, and all participants are very active 

and excited to do activities with us. 

 

 


